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GREEN WASTE TRANSFER STATION CAN BE OPEN AGAIN 
FOREST LAKES FIRE DISTRICT AUXILIARY REPORT

The Green Waste
Transfer Station
can be open
again beginning
today -
Wednesday,
August 4.
Your patience has been
very much appreciated
during the past few weeks
as the large accumulation
of rain has caused unsafe
driving conditions on the
site. Thank you for
understanding the
reasons for frequent
closures.

 

http://floa.club


Forest Lakes Fire District Auxiliary Report
Our new t-shirt design was a huge success. We have restocked and are ready for the
Community Market on August 7 and will be set up in the Q. Please stop by and get your
Forest Lakes Fire District Auxiliary shirt while they are in stock. There are a few of the “I’ll Be
At The Cabin” still available as well. We have also restocked our mug supply. The sale of
these items is one of the ways the Auxiliary raises money to support the Forest Lakes Fire
District. This year’s fundraising will all go directly to the purchase of a heart monitor for the
Fire District.

The Auxiliary is in search of a medium sized countertop microwave. If you have one in good
working condition that you would be willing to donate to our organization, please contact Jan
Cummiskey at (602) 510-8264.

FLFDA Board Nominations

The Forest Lakes Fire District Auxiliary conducts various fundraising activities to support the
Forest Lakes Fire District (FLFD). That support helps provide equipment and supplies that
enable FLFD to provide first rate fire and EMS services to the community of Forest Lakes,
14 miles of Highway 260, and surrounding lakes and campgrounds. 
The FLFDA is managed by a five-member board, and the members serve for two-year
terms. This August, the terms for two existing board members expire. The FLFDA needs
nominees for these board positions. Elections will be held at our August Board meeting,
August 21, 2021. If you are willing to serve on the FLFDA board, please contact Chris
Bennett at (602) 390-3960 or Rita O’Brian at (480) 294-3511 NO LATER THAN AUGUST
14, 2021, to discuss.

Report submitted by Jan Cummiskey, President 
Forest Lakes Fire District Auxiliary

Ever wish you had kept past copies of a news email?  You can find them on the FLOA
website at www.floa.club and click on "Latest Email Blasts" on the left side bar Menu.

Did you know? 
There are several websites with Forest Lakes information to check out! They are: 
FLOA Website: www.floa.club 
Fire District: www.flfdaz.com 
Fire District Auxiliary  
Water District: www.fldwid.org 
General Forest Lakes information: www.forestlakesaz.com 
Weather Station/Snow Stick

Facebook Group Pages 
Forest Lakes Bulletin Board  
Forest Lakes Community Social Spot

http://www.floa.club
http://www.floa.club
http://www.flfdaz.com
https://flfdaz.com/auxiliary
http://www.fldwid.org
http://www.forestlakesaz.com
http://www.forestlakesweather.com/web/live_camera.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/flbulletinboard/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/515652031968422/
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